
NEWSLETTER BULLETIN 

FRIDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

 

We’ve come to the end of another busy week at school and we’re delighted to share 

our congratulations to the new Year 6 house captains/ vice captains / sports captains of 

Houghton,  Salmesbury, Worden and Rufford  

 
Evie, Charlie W, Billy 
Erin, Thea, Jacob B 
Lucy A, William W, Patch 
Jacob W, James, Emily 
 
Thank you to all the children who put themselves forward to be elected.  
 
Sacramental Class Meeting  
 
A reminder that there will be a Cheese and Wine evening on Tuesday 23 September at 6pm.  
This will be held in school for parents and carers of children receiving the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First Holy Communion during the coming school year. The meeting will 
take place in the school hall on September 23 at 6pm. At the meeting Mrs Grzeczynska, Lead 
Catechist and School Governor, will introduce herself and share some information regarding 
the Sacramental Programme (Family Catechesis) for the coming year. It will also provide an 
opportunity for parents and carers to ask any questions that they may have. 
 
A message from Tempest Photography 
 
Dear Parents, 
Have you ordered your school Individual photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date 
for free delivery back to school is Wednesday 24th September 2025.  Order through 
the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 
751555 (option 3). 
Many thanks, 

 
Residential Trip 
 
The Year 6 children are off on a residential trip to Tower Wood in the Lake District on 
Wednesday, we hope that they and the accompanying staff have a wonderful time and that 
the weather is kind to them. We can’t wait to hear all about their adventures when they 
return. 
 
FSC Day – Friday 26th September  

On Friday 26th September, it is FSC Friday to raise awareness with school children 

about the importance of our responsible use of our forests and to inspire children to 

http://link.groupcallalert.com/ls/click?upn=u001.3joprwkA2-2FUyzt4qwsRPgV3HpmHg3FFBJ099Hw1FUUart-2BYPn8ZxVY78hLaRpKRPX4tQ_KH1yjJTB8rcyGqPjfVmgrlYRqvg98To1C7cymihoMiU1QUcWIxU2MbjNNUU-2FAKFS5KrCII-2B2azrY6xz6S3qjHXGfEcXXL7f0e-2BVLRdDycY-2BCmnNxUp5QG5mrczvf-2FbypU5-2F8ybLANj7INXBDLy0myZPGoJpZm98A5iF0IXqGZiCvqrmWbOgmUzTnLNcWJfAU-2FkwthnS3gz9KsA5X4GfinPMlN1kqMQ8BLUEP0HcyfOQFEwk05an7w3PiKB60yV8EQYQJKwvSpCOY2yZGP-2BPr53aTxjoBdLiXmfDTOZ1OJK9eNankojz4Y52YSHKs4xbui4egu5x3dc5Ht6JSCR2EfKOw2dDKCNAFCM0pSg-2FVkebZESDJhxO1nZQOwM-2B-2FfNAsIW8ac6SECF9Vj2kUoi9ItIbmqijRKnKcn-2FXkL2hfmyI1QG8c6gPUAXQ3lHw7g5Xc


help parents choose FSC certified products.  

For further info please visit the following link  https://uk.fsc.org/fsc-forest-week. 

On this day pupils need to come in outdoor/warm clothing with a waterproof coat 

and a spare change of shoes for in school. Thank you, Mrs Nicklin 
 
 
Open Evening  
We are having our Open Evening on Tuesday 30 September at 6pm. So if you know anyone 
who might be interested in a place in our reception class for their child in September 2026, 
please let them know. 
 
Parking & Staff Car Park 
By way of a reminder at the start of the school year, I would appreciate your cooperation in 
parking safely and considerately at drop-off and pick-up times. Please do not park on the 
staff carpark, the yellow zig zag lines outside the gates and please do not park across 
resident’s driveways. Thank you. 
 
School entrance  
At the start and end of the school day there are two entrances to the school in use: 
Walgarth Drive and Warton Place. The Warton place entrance can also be accessed from 
Hornchurch Drive via the alleyway that runs parallel to the staff car park. Please do not use 
the path in the staff car park entrance. This may only be used during the school day when 
the other entrances are locked. 
 

Advance Diary Note 
Friday 5th December – there will be no After School Club provision on this day due to the 
Christmas Fair, an email regarding this has been sent to all parents. 
 
 

Class    Name   Star of the week for...  
& Value of the week for ...  

   

Nursery  

s  Harry  Super talking about his fossil and trip to the 
space centre  

v  Romee  For being kind to new friends  
  

Dojo  Sylvia    

R  s  Marabelle  For always setting a good example to others   

v  Elodie   For always being kind and gentle to others   

Dojo  Olsen    

Y1  s  Avaeha  For being really brave and tasting all the food in 
the science investigation.  

v  Nathan  For being kind and well-mannered.  

Dojo  Colette    

https://uk.fsc.org/fsc-forest-week


Y2  s  Thomas J For a superb effort when writing about the 
character Wilf’s thoughts and feelings.   

v  Katie R For always showing gentleness towards her 
peers.   

Dojo  Tommy D   

Y3  s   Rory T-J  Setting a good example to others 

v   Sophia Always kind and calm to her friends 

Y4  s  An Hard work in every lesson and particularly her 
letter about the Loch Ness monster in English  

v  Keira  For her gentle calm nature  

Y5  s   Niamh  Super question in book club- ‘If you had to join 
in the story of one book, which book would you 
choose?’ 

v   Arlo  Always helping without a fuss 

Y6  s  Charlie W   For his wonderful problem solving and 
perseverance in maths this week.  

v  Joseph Mc   For always being kind, calm and well 
mannered.   

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


